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Kent Ambassador’s Visit to Rochester Cathedral

I am delighted to extend a very warm welcome to visit the Cathedral on 13%
November.

We had hoped that the building work on our £5M Heritage Lottery Funded project
Hidden Treasures, Fresh Expressions would have started by then but unfortunately the
start has been delayed until the New Year.

However, you will be able to see the Crypt and Library, where work will take place
and gain an insight into our current activities and future aspirations!

The visit will start at 2pm and end at 4pm when refreshments will be served in The
Deanery. Evening Prayer will be said at 5.30pm and you would be most welcome to

join us. U‘z‘ w e
Hed.

—

The Very Revd Dr Mark Beach
Dean of Rochester
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